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Rocky Marcoux
Commissioner

Dept. of City Development
809 N. Broadway
Milwaukee, WI 53202

Dear Commissioner Marcoux:

Common Council file no. 090706 directed the Commissioner of City Development to
prepare amendments for several tax incremental districts likely to be closed in 2011 or
2012, for the purpose of extending the life of the districts to pay for street-paving and
street construction projects within one-half mile of the districts’ boundaries.

Because of the considerable staff work required to prepare such amendments, and the
uncertainty that members of the Joint Review Board will support amendments that extend
the life of TIDs for the purpose of street paving, I am directing that you work with the
office of the City Engineer to prepare one such amendment, for TID 34, as an initial test

of this legislation.

Sincerely,

Tove Dl

TOM BARRETT
Mayor

c: Ald. Willie Hines
Ald. James Bohl
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